
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Ron Parkinson

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Waterfront Property Owner

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello, we've owned our cottage for +37 years and invested into our property BUT also a lot into the local
community over the years. Our recent Hydro One quarterly invoice (Nov - Feb) was $190. We were never at the
cottage during that period & this cost covered our electric wall clock, microwave light & Heat Line for our well. 
Based on the OEB proposal, we will be a LOW DENSITY
R2 Class & that same usage  will double to $380 for not even using our cottage! Of the $190, the DELIVERY
CHARGE was $176.70! Add the significant increase over the entire year and the fact we are seniors with fixed
income, this is definitely not a fair increase for anyone.  I understand Hydro One has produced efficiency savings
over a million $ this past year which should be the continuous game plan for any business and in this case shared
with the public to maintain and/or lower our costs. IF this proposed increase is approved, it will also mean less
money (economy) to share with the community and it will definitely become an Election issue from rural and
waterfront
property owners!   I look forward to the OEB making the right decision for
the public and not their pockets. 




